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 FORT VANNOY TRIBE-UNE 
We are a responsible and caring community of learners. 

  
Kathie Hill, Principal                                                                                                         May 2010 

 
 
  
 

  
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        
 
 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

UPCOMING EVENTS ++ MAY 2010++ 

May 3rd- Teacher Appreciation Week 
May 4th- 2nd gr.-Princess and the Pea @ GPPAC~ 8:40 -11:00 

May 5th- Cinco de Mayo 

 May 7th- First Friday Art Night~~ (see article) 

May 9th- Mother’s Day                    

May 11th-   District Wide Music Festival @ GPPAC @ 7:00 pm 

 May 12th- PTA Meeting @ 2:15 ~Library 

 May 17th- TRSB Mtg @ Fort Vannoy Elementary~7:00 pm  

May 19th- Kindergarten Round-Up~ 

                             ~~8:00 am – 10:30 am-Library~~ 

May 20th- SPRING  Musical ~~ 3rd,4th & 5th grades 
                        Dress Rehearsal~ 12:30 pm ~Gym 

                        Evening Performance-7:00 pm~ Gym 

May 21st-  PTA-Family Movie Night ~6pm-8pm~Gym 

May 24th- Site Council-2:15~Library 

May 28th-Late Start Day-School Begins @ 9:40 am 

                      Stone Soup Connection~~7:45- 9:15 am 

May 31st- Memorial Day Week-end 

                       BOATNIK Week-end 

 

FIRST FRIDAY ART NIGHT 

The “Studio Club” that has been meeting after 
school for the past few weeks will be showing 

off their artistic ability at the First Friday Art 
Night, May 7st, from 6-9 pm.  Please come and 

view the works from both Fort Vannoy and 
Madrona elementary schools at Don’s Bike 

Center located at 211 SW “G” Street.  

Kindergarten Round-Up 
May 19, 2010 

8;00 am to 10:30 am 

Fort Vannoy Library 

It’s time to grab the lasso and round-up all those little pardners’ who 
will be five years old by September 1, 2010 and bring them to the 

corral here at Fort Vannoy.  

 Please bring—Birth Certificate-Immunization Record            

        

                 

STONESOUP CONNECTION 
Last one for the year 

 Late Start Friday 

This month: May 28th 

7:45 am to 9:15 am 

If you are interested, please escort your student 
to the cafeteria and sign in with Michelle Gallas, 

our School Community Advocate.  

 Any questions? Call--226-6684 

 

THREE RIVERS SCHOOL BOARD  
  The Three Rivers School Board will be 

meeting here at Fort Vannoy on May 17th @ 
7:00 pm, location TBA.  Public views, opinions 
and comments are welcome.  Please join us!  
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ABSOLUTELY PERFECT 
ATTENDANCE 

 
ANNALISE KELLY, JJ RITCHIE, HANNAH SHRIVER, 

KAELYN TALLY, TREY VERMEER, GATLIN WEBB 
DAYSIA JENKINS, KAYLEE TOUEY, EMILY GALUSHA, 

DEVIN IRELAND, NATHAN RIGGS 
MADISON SMITH, ASHLEY GALUSHA, COLIN 

THATCHER, JULIAN PELTIER, MICHAEL DABICH, 
TAYLOR HAYS, PRESTON ROBERTSON, BRITTANY 

MEADE, TRISTAN SCHNEE, FEY POCK, JOHNATHON 
SENN, ANNA HOLDEN, EMILY YOUNGBLOOD,  

THEA DE REUS AND MERCEDES HYDE.  
 CONGRATULATIONS TO THIS OUTSTANDING 
GROUP OF ABSOLUTELY PERFECT STUDENTS. 

 
 

Rotary Student of the Year 
The honor this year goes to a fine upstanding, 

responsible young lady . . . Fey Pock, fifth grade 
student in Mrs. O’ Brien’s class.  Fey, along with her 

parents, brother and Mrs. Hill were honored at a special 
luncheon held at the Wild River Publick House. Fey 

sets the standard for all those who follow.   
Congratulations Fey! 

 

 
TAKING PRIDE FOR. . . 

 
. . . THE 2ND TRIMESTER 

 
Miles Anderson, Matthew Barsuglia, Isaac Beggs, Daniel 
Biencourt, Sam Brazier, Maxwell Cartwright, Jordan Crume, 
Ben Deatherage, James Deatherage, Thea De Reus, 
Alexander Devecka, Izzy Dull, Isaiah Eide, Brett Elzy, 
Hannah Gibson, Jaden Goolsby, Jayla Howard, Eliza Huey, 
Mercedes Hyde, Wyatt Ingram, Jayce Jordan, Elizja Kerr, 
Eva Lagorio, Ryan Luker, Zachery Mayle, Cameron 

McCallum, Savanna McGuire, Jeshua McLanahan, Sydney 
Moore, Brooks Nelson, Eric Peltier, Marli Perry , Caden 
Peters-Brierty, Justyne Robles, Karis Small, Linzey Stange, 
John Thomson, Karlee  Touey, Sam Valle, Christopher 
Wallace, Miranda McCallum, Daysia Jenkins, Sarah 
Marquez, Carter Amarillas, Arianna Dangerfield, Pierce 
Meade, Ethan Brown, Kaitlyn Southern, Gatlin Webb, Javar 
Wade, Lexi Gasperson, Alicia Ramirez, Gracie Whittington, 
Clarissa Avelar, Kennedy Beckius, Tylin Blaich, Andrew 
Eide, Lailee Friend, Kaylie Luker, Michael Maldonado, 
Kierra Rogers, Hannah Shriver, Cabrienne Stewart, Kaelyn 
Tally, Jaylynn Robles, Emily Galusha, Devin Ireland, Cyrus 
Moore,  Faith Nugent, Tessa Osterberg, Miles Holden, 
Natalie Rogers, Morgan Goldsby, Kaylee Touey, Drew 
Hogan, Madison Smith, Lizzie Imel, Nathan Riggs, Cory 
D’Arpino, Chloe Duncan, Hailey Field, Noah Miramontes, 
Mersades Vastbinder, Ozlyn Castillo, Trinity Welch, 
Christian Todor, Kynndrah Warner, Baylee Touey, Nadha 
Rau, Lilly Pyle, Emma Meier, Daniel Meier, Ayla Klingler, 
Ahdra Klingler, Tatiana Kelly, Zach Imel, Mariah Hamburg, 
Fiona Callies, Sydney Grider, Ashley Galusha, Erik 
Devecka, Chance Calaustro, Isaiah Caswell, Carly 
Cooperider, Ivy Diaz, Tanner Hale, Blain Hobbs, Taylor 
Hogan, Ivory Jordan, Ireland Lambert, Anela Ordenez, Brice 
Peterson, Blaise Pock, Ivory Small, Zeke Tamblin, Jordan 
Bunting, Cristina Del Toro, Emily Del Toro, Taylor Hays, 
Sonya Lagorio, Graciana Little, Tucker Osterberg, Julian 
Peltier, Preston Pickering, Preston Robertson, Aubrey 
Totemeier, Lauryn Davison, Calli DeCourcey, Samantha 
Draper, Sydney Duncan, Baylee Durham, Drew Gasperson, 
Shelby Hanson, Brittany Meade, Bella Natho, Mark Yamit,  
Avery Beckius, Cheyenne Crowl, Kari Wade, Karen 
Montejano, Luis Padilla, Brycen Pentecost, Fey Pock, 
Kaitlyne Pursell, Kaitlynn Raska, Amanda Glenn, Jose 
Rubio, Johnathon Senn, James Busch, Shane Stange,  Emily 
Taormino,  Max Valle, Matthew Gillespie, Anna Holden, 
Skylar McLananhan, Sierra Barsuglia, Kyler Blaich, Sofia 
Campbell, Lilly Cowie, Seth Devlin, Rachel Forbush, Avery 
Friend, Jack Garmendia, Joelle Goolsby, Nicole Hammond, 
Amanda Hardesty, Samantha Montejano, Mercedez Stevens, 
Areanna Thomas,  Heather Thomson, Michael Works, Emily 
Youngblood,  L.C. Baker, Job Brinkley, Nate Jordan, 
Nathaniel Murphy and  last but not least, Logan Wilder 
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Thank you, Delta Kappa Gamma Society 
International (DKG) 

 

 
 

Spelling Bee Results 
The BUZZZZZ around Fort Vannoy is . . . that 

Ivory Jordan, 3rd grader in Mr. Peterson’s 
class and Heather Thomson, 5th grader in Mr. 

Woodruff’s class know their stuff when it 
comes to spelling.  Both of these fine students 

competed in their grade level spelling bee 
here at school.  Both qualified to go on to the 

district level.  The Three Rivers District 
Spelling Competition was held April 14th.  

After an intense competition, Ivory came in 
3rd place for the Primary Level and Heather 
represented the Intermediate Level proudly. 

 
YEAR BOOKS NOW ON SALE 

RESERVE YOURS TODAY! 
 

Yearbooks will be here on June 2nd.     
Nadyah Field has captured and compiled 

many momentous events of the school year 
and for low cost of $10.00 your child can 

have the treasured memories of their time 
here at Fort Vannoy.  So, reserve your copy 
before June 1st to be assured that your child 
will have this special memory.  Please make 
checks payable to the Fort Vannoy PTA.  If 

you need another order form, they are 
available in the office.  Any questions?  
Please call Nadyah Field @ 479-8193  

 

 
Fort Vannoy 

Elementary School 

Indians 

 
 

 
 

EXTRA RECESS TIME EARNED 
All classes, first through fifth, earned extra recess 
for the weeks of 4/5/10 through 4/16/10.  Good job, 

in the morning, on your behavior in the gym.   

  
                                                 

Note from the Kitchen 
 

Dear Parents or Guardians, 
 In order to balance our books for the end of the 
school year students will NOT be allowed to charge 
lunches or milk after May 17, 2010.  Any student not 
having money to pay for his/her lunch will automatically 
receive an emergency lunch that will include a cheese 
sandwich, an apple and white milk.  Please be sure to 
send money with your child to pay for lunches or milk.  
If your child already had charges on their account please 
be sure to bring that account current as soon as possible.  
If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to 
contact me at Fort Vannoy.  Thank you.   

Laura Humphrey 
F.S. Manager 

479-4440 
 
           

Request for gently used books 
 

Your kids are growing up.  You have books at home 
that they no longer read.  What should you do with them?  A 
local group of women educators need gently used books for all 
age levels. 

Each year DKG, a society of women educators, puts 
together Literacy Bags for children in our community.  We 
place three to five books, with other fun writing materials, into 
bags.  The materials and books are organized by grade level 
and interests.  These bags are then given to local students who 
may not have their own books at home. 

We also distribute books to the Women’s Crisis 
Center and to local laundromats.  Books for all reading levels, 
including adult and high school aged books, are welcome. 

You can drop off your gently used books at the Fort 
Vannoy office.  Before delivering them, please remove or 
cover up any owner’s names.  Take a look to see that the 
books are clean and all of the pages are intact. 

In November we will put together book bags.  We are 
starting now to collect books for next year.  Please plan to box 
up those extra books and bring them to Fort Vannoy School. 
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From the Desk of . . . 

. . . Dave Holden,  
Kindergarten Teacher 

Every year in Kindergarten, it is 
exciting to see the students begin to 
write their thoughts.  In the fall almost 
all can create illustrations of their 
thoughts, but by spring students are 
communicating with letters as well. 

Becoming an author—writing 
what we want others to know—takes 
consistent practice for all of us.  Giving 
students reasons to write helps motivate 
them.  In our classroom we spend most of 
the year writing books that connect to 
our weekly theme.  The students 
become interested in writing because of 
activities and stories that relate to their 
lives whenever possible. 

As summer arrives; I would 
encourage all of us to give our children 
reasons to practice their writing skills:  If 
you have pets, keep a journal about 
their growth.  If you take a trip, record a 
favorite activity each day.  You could 
also e-mail or post a letter to a friend or 
relative.  Making lists of summer 
projects or activities would be great 
practice as well.  You might want to 
keep a daily log of the weather or 
temperature.  Encourage your kids to 
write notes to family members as 
another form of communication.  (Do 
something like using a secret code or 
hiding place for messages!) . . . Enjoy 
coming up with your own ideas and  
happy writing!  
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                 
 

 

 

 

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

Please help support Fleming Middle School students on their trip to 
the East Coast by supporting these business sponsors. 

 


